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The Nutrition congress is held biannually around September/October. Over the years the executive 

committee, which had taken office in June, was expected to implement the plans in September that 

were made by the previous committee.

At the ADSA Special General Meeting in Stellenbosch in September 2007 the resolution was adopted 

to extend the current terms of office for a year and then revert back to two year terms. The ADSA 

executive committee and all ADSA branch committees will serve for a further year up to June 2009 

in the current term of office. 

Thank you to all ADSA committee members for your  service !

The ADSA Executive committee is proud to announce that we have established an ADSA Dietetic 

Research Grant. This grant will be available for under- and post-graduate studies by dietetic 

students for studies related to the profession of Dietetics. A maximum of R10 000.00 has been 

allocated for this grant per annum.
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